AMERICAN PHILOSOPHICAL SOCIETY
held at Philadelphia
for Promoting Useful Knowledge

104 South Fifth Street Philadelphia, Pa. 19106

June 23, 1977

Dr. George W. Beadle 5533 Dorchaster Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60637

Dear Dr. Beadle:

As we are now beginning to work on the YEAR BCOK of APS for 1977, I write to remind you of our correspondence of a year or two back regarding a biographical article of say 2000 words on Edward Tatum. You were going to get in touch with Joshua Lederberg about this. I should like very much to have the article by October of this year.

Sincerely yours,

George W. Corner Editor